
I support increasing or eliminating caps on bond trades reported to TRACE. This would increase 
transparency and reduce costs to investors.  Failure to require full disclosure and transparency 
hinders markets and reflects badly on those who do so while saying they are trying to serve the 
public interest. 
 
If there is anything else I can or should do to advocate for openness and transparency please let 
me know. 
 
All the best, 
Barry 
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